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Background Information: 

River Road ISD currently utilizes North Heights (AISD) to provide our DAEP 

services. The new contract covers the period August 2015 through May 2016. 

River Road ISD will purchase four (4) student slots for $32,000. RRISD will 

also pay an additional $32.10 per day of student attendance. Each additional 

student placement above the original four (4) slots will be charged the rate 

of $83.00 per day. River Road will receive the student’s average daily 

attendance for accounting and funding purposes.  

 

Presentation/Purpose: 

This presentation is to request your approval for RRISD to extend the contract 

with Amarillo ISD for an additional year. 

 

Board Action Required: 

 

I move that the Board approve and sign the contract extension with Amarillo 

ISD (North Heights)for the 2016-2017 school year. 

 


